
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/29/2013 6:48:53 PM
Subject: Tunnel

Please be aware that the tunnel is having some service work done.  It will only be open during high traffic times until 
further notice (at least the rest of this week).
 
-Katherine
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